
       

 

 

Contracts for Difference (CfD) Bulletin  

Issued on 27 November 2018 
 
 

Dear Stakeholder, 

Welcome to the CfD Bulletin from Low Carbon Contracts Company (LCCC). 
 

 
This bulletin covers 

New portal for Allocation Round 3 Information from BEIS, LCCC, EMR Delivery Body  

and Ofgem required to enter Allocation Round 3 can 

now be accessed in a new portal. 

Publication of the Supply Chain Plan 
Guidance 
 

The Department for Business, Energy and Industrial 

Strategy (BEIS) has published the Supply Chain Plan 

Guidance. 

 
Further information on LCCC Bulletins How to subscribe to other bulletins or be removed from 

our list. 

 
New portal for Allocation Round 3 

 
Following Claire Perry’s announcement of the budget for the third CfD allocation round, we 
are pleased to be launching on behalf of BEIS, EMR Delivery Body, LCCC and Ofgem, a new 
portal for CFD Allocation Round 3.   This initiative seeks to address feedback from previous 
rounds about having to search multiple delivery partner sites for the necessary information 
about the Allocation Rounds.   
 
The new CFD Allocation Round 3 portal is a joint initiative across BEIS and the CFD Delivery 
Partners to provide: 
 

• Single source – Links to all information from BEIS, LCCC, EMR Delivery Body and 
Ofgem required to enter the Allocation Round. 

• Timely notifications – you can sign up to receive an email each time new information 
about the Allocation Round is made available by any of the delivery partners.   

• Joint Query Management – if you can’t find what you are looking for on the site or in 
the FAQs, you can submit queries via the site and we will work together to either 
improve the information on the site or provide you with a single answer to any 
project-specific queries. 

Visit the AR3 Portal now:  https://www.cfdallocationround.uk/  

https://www.cfdallocationround.uk/


       

 
 
 

Publication of the Supply Chain Plan Guidance 
 

The Department for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy (BEIS) has now published the 
Supply Chain Plan Guidance. To read more about this, please visit the News page of the 
AR3 Portal: https://www.cfdallocationround.uk/announcements where you can also 
sign up to receive notifications of future publications by BEIS and CFD Delivery Partners. 

Further information on LCCC Bulletins 

You are receiving this bulletin because you have given consent to receive CfD Bulletins 
from LCCC. If you would like to stop receiving this information, please email us at 
info@lowcarboncontracts.uk. 

 
If you would like to also receive the Capacity Market (CM) Bulletin or the Corporate 
Bulletin, please let us know by emailing Info@lowcarboncontracts.uk. 

 

Kind Regards, 
Low Carbon Contracts Company 

https://www.cfdallocationround.uk/announcements
mailto:info@lowcarboncontracts.uk
mailto:Info@lowcarboncontracts.uk

